
 

Learning from Failure 
 

Sunday 29th March 

 

7pm at St Michael's 

 

We’re delighted to welcome back Major General Tim Cross, to speak 

on how we learn from failure, and what the bible has to say about it. 

Tim will draw on his experience with the army in Baghdad in 2003. 

Many of us appreciated hearing Tim when he gave our Winder 

Lecture last November, and this promises to be another good 

evening. Do put the date in your diary and invite others to come 

along too. 

 

We would love to serve refreshments at 6.30pm, before the lecture. 

Please contact admin@warfield.org.uk if you could be available to 

help with this. 
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